
PRACTICES

Business Litigation

EDUCATION

Georgetown University Law Center, J.D., 

2023

Georgetown Journal of Gender and the 

Law, Editor-in-Chief 

Boise State University, M.S., 2018

magna cum laude

Utah Valley University, B.S., 2017

magna cum laude

BAR ADMISSIONS

California

Utah

Linsey Scoresby
Associate

222 South Main Street, Suite 2200, Salt Lake City, UT 84101

P 801.799.5722

lmscoresby@hollandhart.com

Linsey combines her social work background with her litigation 
experience to assist clients facing complex commercial and 
employment disputes.

Linsey represents clients in commercial litigation and labor and 
employment matters, focusing on breach of contract disputes, product 
liability, defamation, securities litigation, and employment-related claims. 
She approaches each case with a keen eye for detail and a passion for 
advocacy, drawing on her social work experience to understand the human 
elements behind complex business disputes.

Linsey's practice encompasses all phases of litigation, from initial case 
assessment through trial preparation. Her clients range from emerging 
companies to established businesses facing high-stakes disputes in state 
and federal courts.

Prior to her legal career, Linsey completed a Master of Social Work 
degree. Her diverse professional background includes roles in immigration 
services, refugee assistance, human trafficking advocacy, and mental 
health support, reflecting her longstanding commitment to social justice 
and community outreach.

Before joining Holland & Hart, Linsey was a litigation associate at a law 
firm in Salt Lake City, handling commercial litigation and labor and 
employment matters. She also practiced at White & Case LLP in Los 
Angeles, where she represented global technology and social media 
companies in international commercial litigation and regulatory 
investigations.

EXPERIENCE

Business Litigation

• Responding to or issuing demand letters

• Responding to or issuing subpoenas

• Drafting pleadings

• Conducting written and deposition discovery

• Drafting dispositive motions

• Preparing witnesses to testify

• Trial Preparation 

Employment Litigation

https://www.hollandhart.com/19684
mailto:lmscoresby@hollandhart.com


• Discrimination, Harassment, and Retaliation (federal / state / local 
law)

• Breach of Contract

• Employment-related Torts

• Defamation

• Wrongful Discharge / Whistleblower

Unfair Competition

• Noncompete and Restrictive Covenant Agreements

• Trade Secret Protection / Enforcement

MEMBERSHIPS AND AFFILIATIONS

• The Policy Project, Volunteer, 2024-Present

• Help International - Lesvos, Greece, Country Program Director, 
2018-2019


